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upcoming
AIAS Skills in Architecture Meeting
September 21 | 6pm

Join us to learn how to utilize our 3D printers, and 
lasercutting technology! Ben Bernard and Zach Nelson 
will be teaching us the capabilities of our facility and 
train students on how to use it for projects. 

We will also be introducing our new Mentor Program 
to help answer student questions on anything from 
drawing techniques to tech tips for Rhino, Revit, and 
more. Want to help your fellow students? Be sure to 
reach out to Katie Kent at katie.kent@ndsu.edu to apply!

Meet us on the 5th floor of Renaissance Hall at 6PM 
on Wednesday, September 21 to learn more. All are 
welcome. Hope to see you there!



upcoming
artist Reception - rose frantzen
september 27 & 28  |  5pm

Join us September 27th, and 28th for a visit and talk by 
Designer Rose Frantzen!

Sept. 27 
2:00-5:00 – Demo in Painting Studio  312 Renaissance 
Hall– open to all
5:00 – Reception for her exhibit in the Memorial Union 
Gallery Exhibition.  Exhibition runs from Sept. 20- Oct. 13.
 
Sept. 28
10:00-12:00 – Demo continued in the Painting Studio 312 
Renaissance Hall– open to all
2:00 – Individual Student Critiques with the artist.  Sign 
up in Main Administrative Office in Renaissance Hall

usgbc kickoff meeting
wednesday, september 28th  | 5:30pm
 
Join the NDSU Chapter of the United 
States Building Council on September 
28th to enjoy some food, play yard games, 
and learn more about USGBC!

We will be on the 5th floor of Renaissance, 
and all are welcome to join. Hope to see 
you there!



recognition
ndsu research foundation files u.s. patent 
based on research done by architecture 
faculty member

Dr. Ganapathy Mahalingam, Professor of Architecture, 
worked this past summer with student researcher, 
Claire Olson, on the project, Calibrating the Built 
Environment Using Biosensing Equipment. The 
project was used to generate intellectual property 
about calibrating buildings for their affordance 
of physical activity and wellness. A provisional US 
patent was filed for the methodology developed, 
by the NDSU Research Foundation. The summer 
project was funded by an Undergraduate Biomedical 
Research Award from the Office of Research and 
Creative Activity at NDSU. This is the first ever patent 
filed by the NDSU Research Foundation based on 
the research of a faculty member of the Architecture 
program at NDSU.

Professor kimble bromley’s work to be featured

Kim Bromley’s work will be featured at the Dahl Art Center in 
Rapid City, SD September 16 – January 20th. Each summer, Kimble 
sets up an outdoor studio for plein air painting by his pond near 
Pelican Rapids, MN. Color Around the Pond takes inspiration from 
his own eight-acre pond in MN as well as a 2019 trip he took to 
Claude Monet’s home and gardens in Giverny, France. “I wanted 
to look at how he paints...Seeing his gardens, I can see where he 
got his inspiration.” Paintings will be exhibited in the Sen. Stan 
Adelstein & Lynda K. Clark Gallery.  There will be a closing reception 
January 20 from 5:00-7:00 pm with an artist’s talk at 5:45.

Kim also has two works hanging at the Plains Art Museum.  One 
piece is exhibited in the FMVA Studio Crawl Preview Exhibition 
running from September 3 – November 26, 2022.  Each year, 
Fargo Moorhead Visual Artists (FMVA) presents the Studio 
Crawl – a popular, free event that gives the community access to 
professional artist studios. The Studio Crawl is an opportunity for 
people to meet artists, see demonstrations and purchase work.
The second piece Kim has exhibiting is part of the 2022-23 
FMVA Constraint Exhibition which runs from September 24th , 
2022 – January 14th 2023.  The theme of this year’s exhibition is, 
“encounters/spirituality with nature.”   



opportunities
call for entries: epic group artshow at scheels 
arena
october 14

Participate in the 3rd annual EPIC Group Artshow!

The exhibition has no specific theme, and you can 
submit up to three (3) images of work per artist. 

Be sure to send the title, dimensions, medium, price and 
picture of your work by October 14th.

Call for entries: 
art ghoullery V: staying alive at the rourke art museum

october 7 - november 6 
 

As an artist, you are cordially invited to submit up to three pieces of art to Art Ghoullery V: Staying Alive, 
which will take place from 7 October until 6 November. Art Ghoullery V: Staying Alive is meant as an 
exploration of survival. Be it a tenacious hero, an undying monster, or just a middle of the road scavenger – 
this show is about that which looks death in the face on All Hallow’s Eve and laughs. Artists are encouraged 
to submit pieces that reflect upon their own real or imaginary experiences. Pieces can be creepy, kooky, 
mysterious, or spooky, but are encouraged to remain PG13 or under and retain some semblance of whimsy 
and connection to the theme.

More information on how to submit at https://www.therourke.org/artghoulleryform.html



opportunities
Newh North central scholarship | due october 15

NEWH North Central Chapter is awarding up to $12,000 scholarships to students pursuing a major 
and career objective within the hospitality industry (interior design, hospitality management, culinary, 
architecture, etc.)

Scholarship Criteria:
•	 Actively enrolled student: 2-year program freshman and above, 4-year sophomore/second year and 

above, or graduate level attending college in: Minnesota, North/South Dakota, Iowa, Wisconsin
•	 3.0 GPA (cumulative) overall “B” average or grade percentage of 83% – 86% equivalent
•	 Financial need through college for past/current/upcoming tuition or program approved books/supplies 
•	 Major and career objective within a hospitality related field (interior design, hospitality management, 

culinary, etc.) 

Did you know?
•	 NEWH membership is not required but is FREE to students + full-time educators
•	 Students can submit a PDF application by mail or email or apply online www.newh.org

2023 NAHB student competition

The National Association of Home Builders student club is looking for new members! This year the 
organization is looking for Architecture students to enhance a team to design a custom home. The team 
meets once or twice a week and only lasts until December. The competition provides an opportunity to 
travel to Las Vegas Nevada in late January and tour a few places including the new Raiders football stadium. 
Check out the link to their website for more info on the competition!

Link: https://www.nahb.org/why-nahb/types-of-membership/student-chapter-membership/student-
competition/nahb-student-competition-four-year-programs-custom

https://www.nahb.org/why-nahb/types-of-membership/student-chapter-membership/student-competition/nahb-student-competition-four-year-programs-custom
https://www.nahb.org/why-nahb/types-of-membership/student-chapter-membership/student-competition/nahb-student-competition-four-year-programs-custom
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